
 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

Ivinghoe Freight Zone local access and permit holders restrictions 

To prevent access for Heavy Goods Vehicles (HGVs) except for permit holders, proposal has been 

made on the suitable locations. 

The table below consist of the proposal and the reason for proposal.  

 

 

The Proposal Reasons for Proposal 

The proposal will amend the existing order (No Heavy 

Goods Vehicles Exceeding 7.5t Except for Access) to allow 

those with permits to leave and re-enter the into current 

Ivinghoe Freight Zone.  

To restrict inappropriate use of HGV 
within the area for enhancing the overall 

well-being (i.e. reducing the effect on 
properties, environment, safety, noise 
etc.) of the community and to enable 
businesses within the Ivinghoe freight 

zone to use the most appropriate 
routes.   


